
The Town of Moriah Town Board held a Public Hearing on the Bond Anticipation Note in the 

amount of $80,000.00 for the Titus Road Pump Station on Thursday, March 10, 2016 at 5:45pm 

at the Town of Moriah Court House, 42 Park Place, Port Henry, New York. 

 

Present: Paul Salerno   Councilman 

  Timothy Garrison  Councilman 

  Thomas Anderson  Councilman 

  Lucille Carpenter  Councilwoman 

 

Absent: Thomas Scozzafava  Town Supervisor 

 

Others Present:  Michael O’Donnell, Diana Stevenson, William Trybendis, Sharon O’Connor, 

Arthur Morgan-Water & Sewer Superintendent, Edward Roberts-Building & Grounds 

Superintendent, Richard LaPier-Building Codes, Chuck Roberts, Sandra Lovell, Catherine 

Sprague, Jamie Wilson-Highway Superintendent and Rose French-Town Clerk. 

 

Deputy Supervisor Paul Salerno opened the meeting at 5:45pm. 

 

Mr. Salerno read the Notice of Public Hearing. 

 

Floor open to the public: 

  

N/A 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:47pm. 

 

  

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

       Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 


